
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Pupils, 
Thank you for all your support on what has been 
a fantastic year at Mercy Primary.  We have had 
a busy year and the girls have achieved so much 
within this one short year. I would like to thank 
all my staff, governors and pupils also for 
making this year so successful. 
Have a lovely summer break and keep safe. 
Mrs Loughran 

 
News just in: 
Due to Education Authority costs  
Dinner money will increase to £2.50 
next year. 

 
Prize Giving  

 

 
The Primary 7  Mass and prize giving took place 
on Thursday 18th June.  Primary 7 pupils were 
awarded a number of sponsored cups for their 
efforts throughout their time in Mercy Primary.   
The Allen and Overy Cup for Reading went to 
Patti Hill.  
A special award was the Sister Frances 
Memorial Cup which went to Caitlin Hughes. 
See the webpage for more details. 

 

 
 

All P7 pupils received awards for their 
contribution to life at Mercy Primary. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our pupil of the year awards continued with 
awards being given to one child in each class. 

It was in most cases a very difficult choice as all 
our pupils are so deserving of this award. 

 
Primary 1 – Ciara Russell 
Primary 1 – Mia Cairns 
Primary 2 – Ellen McGuinness 
Primary 3 – Olivia Kearney 
Primary 3 – Zoe lee Daly 
Primary 4 – Meabh Burns 
Primary 5 – Mollie Lyons 
Primary 6 – Amelka Litwinek 
Primary 6 – Leanne McGeough 
Primary 7 – Niamh Burns 
 
Transition: 
Girls will go and visit their new classroom and 
teachers on Thursday morning and will get a 
chance to experience break and lunch 
arrangements for next year. Pupils will return 
to their own class on Friday morning for class 
parties. 
 
School will be opened on Monday 29th June and 
will close at 11am on Tuesday 30th June. There 
will be no buses home on this day. 

 
School re-opens on Tuesday 1st 

September 2015 
New Classes for 2015-16 

P1 Miss Burnside 
P1 Miss McKenny 

P2 Miss Duffy 
P3 Miss Costello 
P4 Mrs Jackman 

P4 Miss Campbell 
P5 Mrs Cush & Mrs Fitzmaurice 

P6 Mr Trainor 
P7 Mrs Millar 

For more school news please 
look at our school web site at  

www.mercyprimary.org.uk 
 

Tel:  028 90391670 

www.mercyprimary.org.uk 

 

http://www.mercyprimary.org.uk/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


